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March 23, 2005 

 
Mr. Eric Valentine 
American Manufacturing Company, Inc 
PO Box 549 
Manassas, VA  20108-0549 
 
Subject: Approval of Flow Equalization Panel 
 
Dear Mr. Valentine: 
 
On December 14, 2004, we received the submittal package for the Control Panel to be used with Flow 
Equalization.  On March 23, 2005, we completed inspection and testing for the control panel and found that it 
meets the requirements of Innovative Approval #IWWS 2004-01. 
 
Therefore, we approve the following model number for flow equalization control panels: 
 
 SEPRAB124-AJLR 
 
Please be aware that these panels are subject to periodic inspections, and should units be found to be in 
noncompliance with the submission or Innovative Approval, then the approval may be suspended or revoked.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions pertaining to this approval. 
 

   Sincerely, 
 
 
      Tricia Angoli 
      On-Site Wastewater Engineering 


